
Hawes Side Academy 26th January 2024

Community, Learning & Creativity in Harmony 1

Values 

FS Nate 

1H Lincoln, 1A Isaac,               
1S Oscar Bu 

2S Austin, 2A Teddy,               
2H Keegan 

3S Alice, 3H Eva-Mai,              
3A Margot 

4H Storm, 4S Ivy 

5H Kayden, 5A Eleanor,           
5S Sadie 

6S Mason, 6H Alfie P, 6A Mia 

HSA History  

February 1949 - at a cost of 
£1697, work began on 
adjoining playing fields for the 
children to use in the Spring. 

Thought of the 
Week 

‘Fill your life with experiences, 
not just things.’ 

Hollie Lee, Class Teacher 

HSA NEWS 
Relationships | Respect | Resilience | Reflection | Responsibility 

A message from our Principal  
We have had some interesting weather recently. The 
children thoroughly loved the snow so we made the most 
of it whilst it lasted! 


Our assemblies this week have focused upon our music 
curriculum, we have enjoyed performances from some of 
our pupils whilst learning about the Winter Gardens, it’s 
history and the famous people who have visited it over the 
years. We are preparing for our very own performance at 
the Winter Gardens as some of our children will show case 
their work at Blackpool’s Schools Alive. Miss Lee and Miss 
Heald have been working closely with Leo, our teacher 
who leads the Confucius Classroom, to perfect their 
routines to put on a show from the well know classic 
‘Mulan’ based upon the Chinese legend of Hua Mulan. 
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Year 1 News 

This half term is flying by and the 
children continue to work very 
hard in all area of their learning. 

We have had a few new faces in 
Key Stage 1and it is great to see 
all the children making new 
friends and building strong 
relationships, which we hope will 
stay throughout their time at 
Hawes Side and beyond. 

All Year 1 enjoy reading and we 
want to encourage their passion 
for reading both here and at 
home.  We really appreciate the 
time you take at home to read 
with your child and we are sure 
you agree, reading and the ability 
to read, opens up a whole new 
world of discovery.  Year 1 are 
thoroughly engaged in the story 
of Paddington Bear and we 
wonder if the children have also 
taken a liking to marmalade 
sandwiches! 

Do not hesitate to speak to one 
of the Year 1 teachers if you want 
to know how you can support 
your child with their learning at 
home. 

Don’t forget to visit the Year 1 
class page and find out more 
through the Year 1 Sway or click 
here to be redirected. 

 

Sneak preview of the music our children will be 

performing to at Schools Alive 

HSA Mulan 

Don’t worry, we will share the full 

recording after the show

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/XTonekkvO35sgRBM?ref=email&loc=play
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/XTonekkvO35sgRBM?ref=email&loc=play
https://vimeo.com/906712323/77aa234aac?share=copy
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Mrs Fleckney’s drop in every 

Wednesday after school, 

3:15-3:45pm in the Acorn 

Room. The food bank is also 

available during this time.  

Vision Screening for 
Foundation Stage 
children on 1st 
February 2024 

Schools Alive 
performance 
7th February 
at the Winter 
Gardens

HSA Food Bank at 
3:15 -3.45pm, 
every Wednesday

9th Feb school closes for 
half term (normal time) 

School re-opens Tuesday 
20th February 2024 

Year 1 hard at work 

Miss Lee our Thought of the Week

http://www.apple.com/uk
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